A NOTE FROM THE SUPERVISOR

Spring is here and everyone at Elk Grove
Township is looking forward to nice weather. | am
excited to tell you that Elk Grove Township is in the
final stages of our transition to a new Township
administrative building. Over the last three and a
half years the township board (with the help of
voters and several other governmental partners)
has sold three township properties and purchased
a new building to house all township operations.
The proceeds of the property sales cover the new
property purchase and renovation costs.
Consolidating township operations in one building
will enhance communication and cooperation
among departments and allow for the more
efficient use of resources. Furthermore, at the end
of this process two properties will be returned to
the tax rolls. We look forward to having you see the
new Elk Grove Township Administrative Building
soon!

Please take the time to review the articles
in this issue of our newsletter. It is full of great
information about our partners, donors and
volunteers. We could not do our work without
them. In addition, there is a wealth of information
about our services. Please contact us if you have
questions about services or other items in this
issue.

Thank you for allowing me to continue to
serve you. - Michael H. Sweeney

Real Life, Really Good Residents
Helpful volunteers have staffed the IRS-AARP Tax-Aide Service all
season in order to assist local seniors with their tax returns at the
Sheila Ray Center in Elk Grove Village. Each volunteer goes through
rigorous annual training and testing in order to be certified to
participate in the program. Through their generosity, this dedicated
group will have prepared an average of 500 tax returns a year for
the last 23 years at no cost! '
What an enormous burden
lifted for those who have had
their returns completed. IRS-
AARP Tax-Aide service
volunteers, you are real life,
really good residents!

Moving Forward...

We’ve been making progress and
in a few more months, we will be
transitioning services to our new
building.

Having all the Elk Grove Township services under one roof will not
only be more cost-effective, but will increase our ability to
efficiently serve our residents. The designs for the new building
are nearly finalized and the project has gone out to bid. The
renovations of the property will be underway immediately and
we hope to be in our new building this summer. Stay tuned for
further updates and an announcement for our official move date
and Open House!
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Assessing the Situation

The triennial reassessment notices, we
have been informed by the Cook County
Assessor’s Office, should be mailed on
April 18, 2019. You will have 30 days to
file an assessed value complaint if you
feel your assessed value is incorrect. The
predominant grounds for such a
complaint are “lack of uniformity.” That
means that other homes like yours (same classification) and
are in close proximity to yours (in your neighborhood), are
valued at a lower value (usually price per square foot). An
appraisal is also helpful. We would be happy to research
comparable homes to assist you in filing your appeal.

Another valid reason to appeal is that your characteristics, as
recorded on your reassessment notice, are incorrect. A plat of
survey, appraisal and pictures are helpful.

If you purchased your home in the past three years, a closing
statement showing the sales price is an additional aid to
determining the correct value.

If you have experienced a fire, flood, or catastrophic event,
you must provide a detailed description of the damages, dates
when the damage occurred, the estimated date of completion
for repairs or rebuilding, all pertinent records that include,
photographs, insurance reports, building permits, and
occupancy certificates.

We will be hosting A Reassessment Seminar with the Cook
County Assessor’s Office, sponsored by Senator Laura Murphy
and other elected representatives, on Monday, April 29" from
6 pm to 9 pm at the Elk Grove Township Hall, 2400 S Arlington
Hts. Rd. This will be an opportunity for you to learn more and
meet your elected officials. At the same time, my staff will be
available to help you file your assessment appeal.

Depending upon the outcome of your appeal, you will have a
second chance to appeal when we are open for the Cook
County Board of Review. This will take place approximately
90-120 days after we close for appeals in Elk Grove Township.
We will keep you posted as to when that will occur. At that
time, we will host another outreach seminar for your
convenience.

It would be our pleasure to personally notify you by email or
phone if you supply us with that information. That information
will be used for no other purpose. Just call or come in and we
will add you to our list.

Clerk’s Corner

Have you ever wondered what it is that
townships do? Township government
is the oldest existing unit of
government on the North American
continent and considered the closest
form of government to the people. By
law, lllinois Townships are charged
with three basic functions:

1.) General Assistance for the indigent: Townships provide
the final safety net for the community’s needy. Elk Grove
Township offers emergency and on-going financial
assistance, employment counseling/resources, dental
services, food pantry, senior/disabled transportation, and
counseling, in additional to a network of referrals to other
organizations for mental health issues, spousal and child
abuse, homelessness, etc.

2.) The assessment of real property for the basis of local
taxation: Townships help taxpayers with managing their tax
burden through counseling and appeals right in their own
neighborhood.

3.) Maintenance of all roads and bridges outside federal,
state and other local jurisdiction: Townships keep their
communities going by maintaining unincorporated area
roads and drainage. Elk Grove Township also provides
seasonal brush pick-up in the unincorporated areas.

In addition to our mandate, Elk Grove Township does so
much more! See the center pages of this newsletter (pages
6-7) for a list of services provided or come to our annual
Town Hall meeting (information below) to see how we
continue to “Empower People through Community.”

April 9, 2019
7:00pm
Annual

TOWN HALL

Meeting
All residents are invited to attend.
Elk Grove Township Town Hall

2400 S. Arlington Heights Rd.
Arlington Heights, IL 60005




News from your Highway
Commissioner

BRANCH PICK-UP

Branch pick-up is offered in
residential areas on the streets
maintained by the Township ONLY
(unincorporated areas) from April
through October (weather
permitting) on the 15t of each month. If the 15" falls on
a holiday or weekend, branch pick-up will be scheduled
for the following work day. The branch program is
designed so that the township can help unincorporated
residents keep their properties clean after storm
damage. If property owners have extremely large
amounts of brush, crews will only remove a portion of
the brush.

We ask you to limit your piles to storm and wind
damaged branches and not to exceed two cubic yards. If
a landscaping or tree service takes down trees or
branches on your property, they are responsible for its
disposal. Please also remember your waste disposal
company will pick up branches that are bundled and tied.
Please do not begin stacking branches near the streets
immediately after the township crews have finished in
your area (16th of the month). Piling of branches after
the pickup date creates an eyesore, causes damage to
grassy areas, and invites animals, pests, mosquitos etc.
What will be picked up:

e Branches with a minimum 2’ length, maximum 12’

length and less than a 6” diameter.

What will NOT be picked up:
e Small hedge or pine clippings
e Yard waste or brush in containers
e Brush or branches with thorns
e Stumps or tree roots

How to stack the brush:

e Neatly stack the branches in one direction with the
butt end toward the street.

e No lumber, wire, rope, or other material may be
included with branches.

e Please do not place brush on another resident’s
property, if this happens please contact the Cook
County Sherriff’s office, not Elk Grove Township, the
township does not have authority in such matters

e Once we have gone through an area, we will not
return until the next scheduled date.

Elk Grove Township Food Pantry is going through some major
changes and we need your help.

In the last 3 years, the food pantry usage has grown 291%! As
we move into our new space, the food pantry will be
transitioned to a “client choice” pantry. That means that when
clients come to visit, rather than receiving pre-packed bags with
their items, they will be given a shopping cart and allowed to
“shop” our pantry.

There are numerous reasons for this change to “client choice.”
First, there will be less waste since clients will be able to choose
the items that their family enjoys and that fit into their overall
dietary needs. This helps us by limiting our spending of donated
funds to those items that our clients prefer.

Second, because we will have more space, it will allow us to put
a greater focus on perishable foods like milk, eggs, meat and
healthy produce. We are excited to be offering healthier
options for our residents.

Lastly, and most importantly, our new pantry allows our clients
the dignity of choice. Each client that comes to our pantry is
always welcomed and treated as a valued resident. Our new
procedures will ensure that each client is given the attention
they need to make the best choices for them.

This is where YOU come in! There is no way that we can staff
this new pantry alone. We will need DOZENS of volunteers to
make it happen.

If you have a heart for service, please attend one of our
volunteer informational meetings to hear more about what role
you can play in our mission to “Empower People through
Community.”

Please choose to attend an informational meeting on:

June 12, 2019 from 1:00pm-3:00pm
OR

June 14, 2019 from 10:00am-12:00pm
Please RSVP Lisa Menich 224-222-0944




Hours of Operation:

Monday- 9:00am-3:45pm

Tuesday- 9:00am-3:45pm

Wednesday- CLOSED

Thursday- 9:00am-3:45pm

Friday- CLOSED

Residents in need must register with our staff at their first visit. You
may use the pantry once per calendar month. Please bring a photo
ID and a current utility bill EVERY TIME you use the pantry.

We Know it & hard o ask,.,

Small problems can quickly turn into large ones, if not
attended to immediately. Just like a snowball rolling down
a hill, there can be a mounting or cascading effect of one
past due bill or a couple days of missed work. We know
and we are here to help.

If you're a resident and find yourself in need, DON’T WAIT!
Reach out to us as soon as trouble arises. We have lots of
different financial funds to draw from, in addition to
information and referral resources.

Often times, it’s a much easier to solve the problem sooner,

rather than later. Please take the first steps to move

forward by calling the General Assistance office at:
847-437-0300

CCSD59 Students are SOUP er!

Throughout the month of
January, students at all
the schools in Community
Consolidated School
District 59 collected soup
to donate to the Elk Grove
Township Food Pantry as a part of the “Soup-er Bow!”
Campaign. We were thrilled by the level of participation
and grateful to all the students, teachers, staff, and
families that participated.

We received over 2,875 cans of soup with an additional
350+ cans of miscellaneous items to be used in the food
pantry. Partnering with the schools is important

to us for so many reasons; not the least of which are
raising awareness of hunger issues and teaching
young people the importance of community!

Way to go, CCSD59! You’re SOUP-er!

[ Jou,

We would like to say a HUGE “Thank You” to
our generous (and often “ongoing”) donors.
We could not do what we do without YOU!

Sanford Chemical Co.

Elk Grove Park District

WINGS

Gordon Food Services

Fort Dearborn Co.

Option Care

Lutheran Church of Martha and Mary
Apple Vacations

Depuy Synthes/Johnson & Johnson

Metro Prep High School

Fresenius Elk Grove Village Dialysis
CCSD 59

Creative Werks

Community Education District 214
United Airlines

Grand Prairie Transit

MuskieFIRST
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7 \,‘ Super Sudsy
C/vk\f Support Needed!
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N~ Two Chances to make a Difference!
People often ask about the best way to help support the
needs of the community through the food pantry. Saturday, April 20 The Elk Grove Village Community Character

Coalition will be outside the Jewel/Osco from 9:00am-1:00pm
Right now, our greatest need is collectingfood donations for the two local pantries (EG Vlllage
and EG Township.) Please consider BA
purchasing a few extra items when you do
your shopping. A list of “most needed”
items will be supplied by the friendly
./ N volunteers outside the entrance

liquid-type soaps.
This includes:

e Laundry soap

e Dish soap

¢ Shampoo

Saturday, May 12 - Donate to your
i NATION,

local food pantry through the United -4} s#c;ssomm"

States Postal Service annual Stamp

out Hunger Food Drive!

For more than 20 years, the National
Association of Letter Carriers (NALC)
has conducted an annual
nationwide food drive on the
second Saturday in May. Using the unparalleled

postal networks, letter carriers collect non-perishable food
donations on that day as they deliver mail along their postal
routes. Last year, we received over 12,000 pounds of food!

Ga‘f;dﬁnﬁ‘p\s Wanted When you think about planting your garden this year, please consider planting an
extra row or two to donate to the Elk Grove Township food pantry. Our clients
’ love fresh, healthy foods ... especially those that are home grown!
If you don’t have the space for your own garden, please consider joining the
Living Green in Elk Grove Community Garden! They donate the fruits of their
labor to our pantry and others. They break ground and get dirty for the first time

this season at the end of April. Come for the whole day or stay for an hour. All
are welcome! Bag lunches will be served. For more information, please contact:
Diane Snoble 847-975-2172



What services does the Elk

Empowering People through Community

Assessor's Office:

e Homeowner’s Exemption

¢ Senior Citizen Exemption

e Assessed Value Appeals

» Board of Review Appeals

 Senior Tax Deferral Applications

e Property Characteristic Changes

o Filing Certificate of Errors

e Senior Citizen Assessment Freeze Exemption

Clerk’s Office:

« Passport Applications

« Hunting and Fishing Licenses

« Notary Public

« Applications for Absentee Ballots

« Voter Registration

« Voter Assistance

« Temporary/Handicapped Parking Placards

Transportation Services:

Dial a ride: Senior residents of Elk Grove
Township age 55 and older may use the DIAL-A-
RIDE services. All buses are handicap accessible
(i.e. walkers, wheelchairs, etc.).

T.R.L.P.: This program is the Northwest
Suburban Cook County Inter-township
Transportation for medical purposes for Senior
Citizens and Persons with Disabilities.

« Name Change on Tax Bill

e Notary Service

e Property Location Changes

e Disabled Person Exemption

e Disabled Veteran Exemption

e Returning Veteran Exemption

» Applications for Division and
Consolidation of Properties

Highway Department:

The role of the Highway Department is the
care and maintenance of the roads in the
unincorporated parts of Elk Grove Township.
This includes repair and snow removal.

In addition to the road maintenance, the
Highway Department also does brush pick
for residents of the unincorporated areas of
the township.

Disability Transport Services: This
program is our discounted cab service. Seniors
55 and older and people with permanent
disabilities over the age of 18 are eligible.

Bike Safety: Bicycle Safety is provided by Elk Grove
Township to all students of our Township. The
program is funded by the taxpayers that live in our
Township, and has been in existence for almost 30

years.




Grove Township provide?

em-pow-er (am'pou(a)r/) verb

make (someone) stronger and more confident, especially in controlling their life and claiming their rights

com'mu-ni-ty (ka'myo?)nadé/) noun

a group of pcoplc li\'ing in the same [)la('c or ha\'ing a particular characteristic in common.

a feeling of fellowship with others, as a result of sharing common attitudes, interests, and goals

General Assistance Office:

« General Assistance, or GA, is a public assistance e LIHEAP (Low income Home Energy Assistance Program)
program mandated by state law for adults who » Mobile Dental Clinic

are ineligible for state or federal programs and e Food Pantry

who meet financial and other non-financial » A-OK- Seasonal help for seniors

requirements. « Salvation Army Extension

e Nicor Sharing Program

e Emergency Assistance, or EA, is available to « Access to Care

individuals and/or families with children who are & Comrnunity Empowerment Eind
facing a life-threatening circumstance, such as Ref | ty hp heloful .
eviction or utility disconnection, and who meet * Referrals to other helptul agencies

Township established financial guidelines. e Seasonal Programs (School supplies, Thanksgiving
baskets, and Holiday gifts for families in need)

Youth Services:

Counseling Services: Other services:
 Bullying Prevention in Schools
« Child Misbehavior or Defiance « Social Skills and Life Skills Groups
« Attention Problems e ADHD Programs
e Family Conflict e Asperger's Groups
» Academic Underachievement « Girls Empowerment Groups
e Depression » Gang Prevention in Schools

e Parenting Seminars
e Challenge Program
e Leadership Development

Employment Center:

» Employment/Career Counseling Hours of Operation:

e Resume Review and Assistance Tuesday 9:00am-1:00pm
« Practice Interviewing Skills Thursday 9:00am-1:00pm
« Job Fairs

« Helpful Careering Materials Contact us: (Phone) 224-222-0935

« Job Search Books and Reference Loan Materials (Fax)  847-437-0434

« Computers (job search activities ONLY) jobhelp@elkgrovetownship.com

« Network Meetings and Job Fairs
« Six job search presentations each year
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General Assistance office- Administration-
Weare seeking a high energy, Fandidate that has  seeking an intern interested in learning how administration
a passion for serving residents in need. This and operations support the greater responsibility of the

position requires critical thinking/problem solving, Township of “Empowering People Through Community”.

organizational skills, and compassion for others.

The ideal candidate would be: Candidates must possess or have an interest in the following:

e Entering their Junior or Senior year in Social Work, °
Human Services, or related field .

e Able to work independently/unafraid to try new things

e Contributing to an overall team effort to serve our
community’s most vulnerable

e Have basic computer skills (i.e.MS word, email, Outlook,

Excel, etc)

Entering their Junior or Senior year in college

Willingness to work in all township departments to gain perspective
of Teamwork

Being involved in details and willing to assist with any need that
arises in daily Township business

Learning first-hand how local government organizations work
Attending Township and other meetings that occur with local
government bodies and community partners

To be considered for either position, candidates should be able to explain why they are interested in the
position. Please send your resume and cover letter explaining why you feel you’re the right candidate for

the position to :

Paul Pioch, Elk Grove Township Administrator

PPioch@ElkGroveTownship.com

Applications due by May 10th, 2019

EIK Grove Township Employment Support Center

Local People. Local Jobs.

April 16 — 10:30am to 12:00 Noon

“The Truth About Temporary Employment”
Temporary Employment Agencies have a certain
operating procedure that can be beneficial or
detrimental to a job seeker. Learn from someone
who has helped to set up these types of firms and
can offer insights needed to work with them
effectively in your job search.

Location: 2400 S. Arlington Heights Road —

Town Hall
Please Email your registration to:

Jobhelp@Elkgrovetownship.com

Services Available:
Employment/Career Counseling
Helpful Careering Materials
Job Search/Reference Books
Computers (for job search)
Limited Work/Table Space
Career Seminars and Workshops
Network Meetings and Job Fairs

Hours of Operation:
Tues & Thurs 9:00am-1:00pm

Contact us: (224) 222-0935
JobHelp@ElIkGrove Township.com

Job Seekers! Did you know that we have over a
hundred local jobs posted on our community
resource boards every week? Stop by during
business hours to get some great leads!



April 9-Senior Bus Trip-Woodfield (TUE)
April 9-Township Annual Meeting (open to public) (TUES) pg.3

April 16-Job Seminar - “The Truth about Temporary
Employment” (TUES) pg.8

April 28-Senior Bus Trip-Maine Twp. Senior Celebration (THUR)
April 25-Maine Twp. Senior expo at Golf Mill Mall (THUR)

April 27-CCC Food drive at Jewel (Biesterfield Rd) (SAT) pg 5
April 29- Reassessment Seminar (MON) pg. 2

May 7-Target in Rosemont (TUE)

May 11-USPS “Stamp our Hunger” Food drive (SAT) pg. 5

May 21-Walmart Mt. Prospect Plaza (TUE)

May 27-Memorial Day — OFFICE CLOSED (MON)

May 31-LAST DAY to apply for LIHEAP 2019 program (energy
assistance) (FR)

June 13-Elly’s AH (THUR)
June 25-Woodfield (TUE)

Senior Transportation

The weather may be warmer, but the roads can still be
slick. Elk Grove Township Transportation department can
offer a solution to get you to doctor appointments or the
grocery store safely. You can use our services exclusively, or
just when you need to. We offer curb-to-curb service to senior
citizens (over 55) and disabled residents (over 18).

Township buses can take you to your favorite local
places to do your shopping and to the beauty/barber shop,
pharmacy, fitness center, as well as to your doctor, dentist,
optometrist, or dialysis appointments. All rides within the
township borders are FREE (free-will offering) and you can take
one round trip ride each day Monday-Friday, as buses are
available.

In addition to curb-to-curb services, we also offer
occasional bus trips (See schedule above * bus trips are in
purple) and the TRIP program that will take residents to
medical appointments outside our township boundaries.
Discount  taxi  vouchers  are  also  available.

Give us a call at 847-437-0300 to get more information
about our transportation services and to register!

Coast2CoastRx
Free Discount v
Prescription Elk Grove

Card

* Save up to 75% on prescriptions

* Individuals or families can use

* 60,000 participating pharmacies

* Use immediately with no paperwork to fill out
* No health restrictions - Everyone is accepted
* No fee ever charged for the card

* Save on brand and generic drugs

* Covers drugs not covered in health plans

» Covers many pet prescriptions

Township

jental, vision, veterinary

TS, -~

Coast2CoastRx
Bin#: 008878 Group#: ELKTWP

Elk Grove "W«
Township

1D Number Is patient’s 10-digit phone #, please add 01, 02, etc.
for dependents after 10-digit #. (Example: 123456789901)

ID Number: _ ( = )

Processor NetCard Systems/RxWest

Pharmacy Only Help Desk: 1-888-886-5822
To Cardholder: If you have any problems processing your
prescription please call 1-800-931-8872 while at the pharmacy
Coverage: Individual & Family « PBM is WellDyneRx
THIS PLAN IS NOT INSURANCE

Elk Grove ©
Township
1D Number: g -

ID Number is patient's 10-digit phone #, please add 01, 02, etc.
for dependents after 10-digit #. (Example: 1234567808901)

Coast2CoastRx
Bin#: 008878 Group#: ELKTWP

Processor NetCard Systems/RxWest

Pharmacy Only Help Desk: 1-888-886-5822
To Cardholder: If you have any problems processing your
prescription please call 1-800-931-8872 while at the pharmacy
Coverage: Individual & Family *» PBM is WellDyneRx




From the Parenting Toolbox

Perfectionism

The quest for something that cannot be found

5
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OUT. BALANCE  Work?

Many of us, and far too many of our teens, are caughtina
difficult force that can be unhelpful, and even debilitating.

Getting “straight A’s” in high school is a good goal, and it
does open doors to preferred colleges and selective fields.
Having some stress around these goals in not necessarily a
bad thing, as many use this stress to excel.

But what if there is more than “some” stress? What if
grades are merely a vehicle for trying to be “perfect.” In
many of these instances it has less to do with perfecting
things (grades, work, appearance) than it is an attempt to
perfect an imperfect “self.”

This type of perfectionism can actually be disabling, and
lead to procrastination or not getting important things
done. Some self-talk may be “if | don’t start it, | cannot
make a mistake.”

The origins of the unhelpful self-talk could, in some cases,
stem for some early learning, and the unyielding quest can
boil down to “if | am perfect, | won’t be rejected, ridiculed,
abused or abandoned.”  These can be powerful
unconscious motivators that drive our actions.

Yet, people can overcome these forces by finding ways to
develop better relationships with themselves. It is not
unlike being aware of what a child needs, and (as a parent)
giving it lovingly to them. A teen or adult can do that for
themselves. They have these resources.

Sometimes, it helps to have a professional counselor or
therapist assist with this discovery and growth. Elk Grove
Township Youth and Family Services Department provides
sliding fee-based counseling services to youth and their
families. For more information or to schedule an
appointment, please contact the Youth and Family
Services Department at 847-981-0373.

10
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www.ElkGroveTownship.com

n www.facebook.com/ElkGroveTownship.com

‘_ﬂ www.twitter.com/ElkGroveTownship.com

www.instagram.com/ElkGroveTownship.com

CANOPY
Building Maintenance
& Snow Plowing Services

* Specializing in Brickwork, Tuckpointing, all types of
concrale Masonry, Caulkmg and Warprof ing.

erve both residential and commercial properties. We have been provn ding
quality work for more than 30 years. We are rated A+ with the BBB, complaint
free. Feel free to check out our website at www. canopyont.com
Canopy also advertises through Thryv. We provide Snow and Ice
Management services to commercial and Industrial properties only.

We accept Credit Cards! visa == 2]

OUR MISSION: To give our customers the highest quality workmanship for the best value possible.
Dave Cell (847) 875-2162

Office (847) 934-7578

To Advertise in this Publication

Contact John Park

Phone: 630-232-9677x147
ST npany Email: jpark@strath.com

Solution Providers in Printing, Packaging, and Publishing

VIP

Maid Services

Clean up, clean up, we will do your share

Office Cleaning - Janitorial Services

Mauricio E. Ruiz

773-879-4598
vipmaintenancelQ@gmail.com
vipmaidservices.com




Healthcare is Empowering’
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| THE UNINSURED AND INDIVIDUALS
WITH HIGH DEDUCTIBLES.

(:A'écess to Care

S FILLING THE GAP FOR THE UNINSURED

WINE
&
BEER

TASTING

featuring a
silent auction
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BELVEDERE BANDUETS | 1170 W, DEVON AVE | EBY | DFEN TO THE PUBLIC | 21+ ONLY

PURCHASE TICEETS TODAY! WWW.THEGOA.COM / 630.773.2944

. Al il Gayies on

F
Journey of

g address the unique
needs of those caring for
someone with memory |

Every 1st Wednesday of the Month
4:30 pm to 6:00 pm

These sessions will empower caregivers as they navigate through the
journey of dementia caregiving. After all, caregiving requires courage,
fortitude, and perseverance. It is a Journey of the Heart. These support
groups will help you:

® Learn practical caregiving information

* Get mutual support

e Learn about your local community resources
» Find solutions to challenging behaviors

Adult day care will be provided by qualified staff. Please ask for this
service when making your reservation.

RSVP by calling (847) 534-8815 or e-mail
ElkGrove@arden-courts.com

Arden Courts =

Memory C

arden-courts.com
1940 Nerge Road * Elk Grove Village, IL 60007

(847) 534-8815 ¢ ElkGrove@arden-courts.com

BUYINGYALLYGRADES (OF, -

FERROUSJAND INON-FERROUSIMETAL. S

E elginrecycling

SERVING THE CHICAGOLAND AREA FOR OVER 30 YEARS

* Recycle your electronics and metal

* Full-service facility
“We unload your material for you!”

« Competitive prices and great service.

* We recycle TVs and monitors.
(recycling fees apply for TV/monitors.)

145 S. Weiler Rd. | Arlington Heights, IL

Mention the EGT NEWSLETTER, you will receive $5 OFF the recycling
fee of each TV/monitor brought in to our Arlington Heights Location.
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FINANCIAL
Schedule your FREE
confidential consultation today

Whether you are new to utilizing professional financial services, or if
you would simply like a thorough second opinion on how your portfolio
is being managed, we invite you to contact our office to schedule your
no pressure, no obligation appointment.

- When you partner with us, we are your advocate.
‘We work with individuals and business owners to articulate your investing goals, creating a
strategy that is consistent with your objectives and values.

Entrepreneurs & Business Owners

We know that running a business can be
exhilarating but all-consuming. Let us help you
protect your family and your business by
building a plan that considers your full financial
picture. Whether you need assistance with a
company sponsored retirement plan such as a

401(k) or SEP IRA, benefits for key employees, or

a business continuity plan, we will help tailor a
strategy that suits your needs.

Retirement Planning

We assist you with identifying your retirement
goals and objectives as well as review your
sources of income during your retirement years.
Your income sources include things such as
social security, pensions, and your other
investments that may provide an income stream
to develop your “paycheck” in retirement.

Tax Analysis & Planning

We review your tax return and determine if
there are any opportunities to save on taxes. We
also review how much tax should be withheld
from your investments if you are utilizing them
as an income stream. In coordination with youi
estate planning, we also discuss estate and
inheritance taxes and if they will have any
implications on your loved ones when you are
gone.

Estate Planning

We work with you to understand who and what
organizations are important to you and assist in
planning how your wealth transfers. We help
you with designating beneficiaries on your
investments, properly titling the registration of
your assets, and charitable giving.

Contact our office to schedule an appointment today!
(630) 467-1121

www.trappfinancial.com

Securities offered through LPL Financial, member FINRA/SIPC.

Elk Grove Township Information

Hours Monday-Friday Highway Department & Storm Water Issues  Board Meetings

4th Monday of each month, 7:00 p.m.
2400 S. Arlington Heights Road
Arlington Heights, IL 60005

9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. (847)437-0430
Phone (voice) (847) 437-0300 Fax (847) 437-0434
Email admin@elkgrovetownship.com
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